When Black history month ended, we went out into the halls and asked students about the month and how the schools acknowledged it. 

However when asking students about how Grandview educates and acknowledges the month some students had some critiques and insightful opinions on how black history month was treated this year. 

After getting these opinions from the students, it seems they believe the main solution for this problem is for the school to make more of an effort to teach students about black history. 

We  show inclusion through education. As a community, we have always strived to be inclusive and celebrate diversity, but we recognize that there is always room for improvement. 



